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Course Comments
MEDPL
20200
Sec: 01

This is a great class! The course is intense but I believe this work preps us for the real world!

 

After taking Professor McCarthy’s RW2 class I now know I am going to be a journalist in the future. This
class pushed me, challenged me, and perhaps caused a few sleepless nights, but in the end I produced a
portfolio of work that I’m proud of and will definitely send to future employers. I have the skills, I have the
knowledge, and because of amazing guests and tours, I have some connections that will help propel me
forward. Professor McCarthy always has great advice, is always responsive, and if you’re passionate about
journalism, she will help you in any way she can. Last year I actually did not take this class because I heard
it was too difficult and I was scared it would decrease my interest in journalism. In fact it’s exponentially
increased! The workload is challenging but it definitely reflects the lives of journalists — but they’re out
there doing a story every day! Thank you Professor McCarthy!

 I’d rather not
MEDPL
20200
Sec: 02

Class is too pressuring on the projects being given. Please make it less harsh in the future.

 Thank you for 2 semesters of great learning! Although it was tough, it helped show me what it takes to be a
successful journalist!

 
It was one of the most difficult courses that I've taken so far at Hunter College, yet it was one of the most
worthwhile courses. I learned so much about broadcast style journalism, and I think your class made me
feel for the first time as if I'm an actual journalist.

 loved how she was always available for individual questions and provided amazing feedback!!!
MEDPL
38800
Sec: 01

I really enjoyed this class and I feel like a learned so much more than I have in other class about what I
want to do with my career path.

 

Being able to take Studio News Production (twice) was the best decision I’ve made in my college career.
Before this class, I didn’t know which direction of journalism I wanted to pursue but this course cleared up
any uncertainty that I had. I’m forever grateful to Professor Sissel McCarthy for pushing me out of my
comfort zone and helping me get to where I want to be as a student. This is definitely the class to take if
you’re looking to work in the broadcast television industry!

 
This class was a ton of work and Sissel expects a lot out of her students, but it was work that I feel better
prepared me for the journalism field. It was fun at times, and I did appreciate it, but I think I did learn that I
would much rather be behind the camera/in post-production than in front of it.

 

I had a wonderful time this semester in Sissel McCarthy's class. This was my second time taking the
course. It wasn't required but I enjoyed the class so much and learned so much from my professor the first
time that I wanted this class to end my college experience. As someone who plans to be a reporter in my
career, I could not have imagined learning from anyone else other than Sissel McCarthy. She has prepared
me beyond my expectations, and I will miss her so much.

 This class was an amazing experience. Professor McCarthy provide me with the opportunity to learn skills

https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/f?p=116:7:6979038465094::NO:::
https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/f?p=116:6:6979038465094::NO:6::
https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/f?p=116:3:6979038465094::NO:3::
https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/f?p=116:2:6979038465094::NO:2::&cs=3WDa3CA1_A6OoQw58DCUpbH2kEM4
https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/f?p=116:7:6979038465094::NO::::YES
https://owl.hunter.cuny.edu/ords/apex_authentication.logout?p_app_id=116&p_session_id=6979038465094


Download All Records into Excel
that other colleges cannot provide and has set me up to be prepared for jobs in the future!
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